

10 Gateway Drive • Collinsville, Illinois 62234 618-346-7529 • 618-346-7530 fax • 618-346-4577 - TTY www.collinsvillerec.com www.splashcity.org

COLLINSVILLE AREA RECREATION DISTRICT PUBLIC HEARING

MAY 17, 2011

The Public Hearing on the proposed Budget and Appropriation Ordinance of the Collinsville Area Recreation District was called to order by President Mary Ann Bitzer at 7:00 P.M., May 17, 2011 at the district office, Ten Gateway Drive, Collinsville, Illinois. Upon role being called the following commissioners answered present: Mary Ann Bitzer, Spike Bryant and Joan Burke. Commissioners Kathy Pickering and Steve Helmkamp were absent.

Also present were commissioners-elect David Tanzyus and Andrew Carruthers.

Staff present included executive director Mark Badasch, park superintendent Kevin Brown, recreation superintendent Rick Robbins, golf course manager/pro Mark Marcuzzo, golf course superintendent Bob Lovatto, marketing & communications coordinator Elizabeth Davis, aquatic supervisor Stephanie and outdoor program coordinator Kelsey Rundle.

A short overview of the budget and appropriation was given and President Bitzer opened the floor for any comments from those attending.

President Bitzer adjourned the Public Hearing at 7:05 p.m..

	Respectfully submitted,
	Mark Badasch, Secretary
Date	